
    
 

STAFF REPORT TO COUNCIL                   Report No: AD-2021-06 
 
March 22, 2021       
 
From: Sarah Huskinson, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
RE:  Strategic Plan Update – Q1 - 2021 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
THAT Council receives Staff Report AD-2021 – 06 for information purposes only. 
 
Background / Analysis:  
 

The Strategic Plan was approved by Council in October of 2019.  Despite COVID-19, Staff have 
made some great progress on many of the initiatives.  The attached chart contains each of the 
strategic items, as well as progress on each item.  Staff are confident nearly all of the initiatives 
will be complete by the end of 2022. 
 
Alternatives: 
 
None 
 
Financial Implications: 
 
None 

Attachments & Relevant Legislation: 

Strategic Plan Update – Chart. 
 
Others Consulted:   
 
Senior Management Team 
 
 
 
___________________________________              
Reviewed and Approved by: 
Sarah Huskinson, CAO/Clerk 


